
    RIDER NOTICE 
 January 28, 2014 
  

 

Questions? Please call RTD’s Customer Information Line (209) 943-1111 
 
 

 

ROUTE 55 
EFFECTIVE  

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 29  
THROUGH  

FRIDAY, JANUARY 31, 
2014 

 
Due to construction on 
Stanislaus Street at the 
railroad crossing, Route 55 will 
detour.  RTD will not serve the 
bus stops at Stanislaus/Worth 
(both directions).  Please use 
the bus stops at Jackson or 
Lafayette streets. 
 


